From:
 Valerie Bentz

 To:
 MTC-ABAG Info

 Subject:
 Question about RHNA

 Date:
 Wednesday, September 15, 2021 2:38:29 PM

 Attachments:
 Screen Shot 2021-08-13 at 11.30.58 AM.png

image001.jpg

External Email

Dear Bay Area Council of Governments,

I am concerned that no one seems to be protesting against the Regional Housing Needs Allocation law made in 1969.

My understanding is a number of builders and real estate investors pushed for this law.

Why should California be forced to grow and grow itself out of liability?

Do you know of any organizations or politicians fighting against this law?

Sincerely,

Valerie Bentz, Ph.D.,

See more at

Transforming Consciousness for a Livable World

New book release!



Fielding folks access Valerie's Research Center here:

Valerie Malhotra Bentz, PhD, MSSW

